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Pasco Tax Collector’s Office Announces Mobile 

Unit for Driver License and Identification Card 

Services 

Now Available! 

 

Pasco County Tax Collector Mike Fasano announces that the Pasco Tax Collector 

Mobile Unit (PCTMU) is now available to remotely process identification card and 

driver license services for Florida residents who reside in a Pasco County nursing 

home or assisted living facility.  Those who are unable to travel to one of our 

offices may now schedule a visit to their facility/ home to have the relevant 

document renewed. 



“This is a service we envisioned for quite a long time,” Tax Collector Mike Fasano 

comments.  “We understand that there are many of our customers who are 

unable to travel but still need a valid license or ID card.  With this new service we 

come to the customers, not the other way around.  We can offer same-day 

service in most cases, with the renewed document being delivered to the 

customer in their place of residence.” 

If you would like more information or to schedule a visit or are a facility 
administrator who would like to schedule multiple renewals, please contact Vicki 
Stroup at 813-929-2731 or email PascoIDGO@pascotaxes.com to discuss your 
needs. 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano is committed to making the latest technology and the 
most innovative ideas available to customers in Pasco County.  Renewing a license 
or identification card should be easy and painless, especially for those with 
transportation or health issues.  This is just one more way our office can assist you 
in keeping your important documents valid and up to date. 
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